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First Korean Presbyterian Church, Anchorage

The congregation as well as many
friends celebrated the fortieth
anniversary of First Korean
Presbyterian Church in Anchorage on
Sunday, April 10, 2016. In the late
afternoon was a worship service
followed by a service of celebration.
There were prayers; singing; Rev.
Johan Shin preached; the choir sang
several amazing anthems; | gave
some words of congratulations; our
presbytery's Stated Clerk Sharon
Rayt read a letter from our Executive




James Lampe, Jr.

The family of Mildred
Aishanna in her
passing.
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Visit Our Website:
www.PBYukon.org

Presbyter Curt Karns; a number of Korean pastors from around
Anchorage were introduced; and a benediction was given by a retired
pastor in Korean (one did not have to understand Korean to know that
one was being blessed by that powerful benediction). Following all of that
was quite the banquet served to everyone present. Truly a day of joy.

Timothy Carrick, co-pastor
United Protestant Presbyterian Church
Palmer, Alaska
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L'HARITY WALK

The 17th Annual Visitor Industry Charity Walk will be held in Anchorage
on Friday, May 13th, 2016. This 5K Charity Walk is a fun, springtime
event that raises money for local nonprofits. Enjoy food and fun while
raising funds for the Presbytery of Yukon. Our team will be raising money
for the new Gambell Church Building project. Walkers stroll through the
streets of downtown Anchorage, stopping at food stations along the way
to taste treats prepared by Anchorage area restaurants. All the food
along the route is included in the registration fee.




Not interested in walking? You can still participate by donating to our
team. All money raised will go toward the New Gambell Presbyterian
Church building. The new building will serve as a sacred worship space
for the congregation, house the community food bank, serve as a GCI
wi-fi center for the Gambell community, and provide multipurpose space
for community events, such as funerals, cultural celebrations, AA
meetings, youth gatherings, training events and other needs of the
community.

The walk begins at the Dena'ina Center, located at 7th Ave. between F &
G streets, in downtown Anchorage. The walk ends at the Dena'ina Center
where more food, music, and prizes await walkers

Register as a walker on the Presbytery of Yukon team:
Adult: $35 registration fee
Child (ages 5-17): $20 registration fee
REGISTER HERE

Give a gift: Can't walk - donate to our team; 100% of your donation will
go to us. And contact friends and family to let them know that they can
donate to the Presbytery of Yukon via the donation page as well! To
donate go to the WEBSITE and click "Gift Registration™.

Please Note: May 8th is the final opportunity to register as a
Presbytery of Yukon team member or to donate funds to our
team!

For more information contact team leader Sharon Rayt at

sharon@pbyukon.org or visit the website at:

www.anchorage.net/for-alaskans/Zvisitor-industry-charity-walk

VISITOR INDUSTRY CHARITY WALK

Presbyterian Women Gathering




A gathering of the Presbyterian Women in the
Synod of Alaska Northwest will be held June
16-18, 2016 at the First Presbyterian Church in
‘; Wasilla. The event theme is "One Body, One
Spirit". For more information, visit our website
“at www.pbyukon.org to download the brochure
“and registration form.
The reqgistration deadline is May 15th.

There's Still Time to Register for Summer Camp!
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Bingle Camp is excited to announce that their 2016 Summer schedule is
now online! Check it out at: http://binglecamp.org/

If you pay your fees by April 30 you will receive a free Bingle
Camp t-shirt.

There are some exciting new additions to the schedule and they are
adding new services, such as one-way transportation TO camp for the
first 25 campers for each week, who sign up and pay the $20 fee
(parents will still be responsible to pick campers up after camp)




Camp times have been extended this year to start at 4:30 on Sunday
and end at 4:30 on Friday. They are also offering daytime or 1
over-night weekend retreats to churches who agree to hold services in
our Chapel, that are open to the local community, either Saturday
evening or Sunday morning.

Email or call 479-0562 to reserve your weekend!

2016 Presbyterian Youth Triennium
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It's time to register for the 2016 Presbyterian Youth Triennium!

What: The Presbyterian Youth Triennium is a five day event focused on
equipping young people to be transformational Christian leaders and
seeks to join the home churches of the attendees to help call young
people into deeper discipleship in Jesus Christ. The Youth Triennium is a
high energy, biblically infused and focused, youth friendly conference.

Who: 8th - 12 graders (currently in these grades)

When: July 19-23 (with Yukon Presbytery Pre-Event in Anc. July
17-18)

Where: Purdue University




Mark Your Calendars

ﬁ VISITOR INDUSTRY CHARITY WALK

Go to www.presbyterianyouthtriennium.org to learn more about the
conference and see a video from the 2013 conference.

Yukon Presbytery will be sending a delegation. Click on the links below
to find out more about the details of the Yukon Presbytery delegation and
registration forms:

- 2016 Youth Triennium Information Sheet

- Participant Registration Form

- Participant Medical Release Form

If you have questions please contact Danna Larson (Yukon Presbytery
Registrar) at dlisitka@gmail.com or (907) 538-7313.

Friday, May 13th at 6pm
Cost: $35/adults, $20/kids
To register and more info, visit their website.

Portland, Oregon

First Presbyterian Church in Wasilla

Purdue University

Who: Youth grades 8 - 12

For more information:
www.presbyterianyouthtriennium.org/
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